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Mr. M. J. Szulinski
1305 Hains
Richland, WA 99352

Dear Mr. Szulinski
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Thank you for your comments on the Department of Energy's draft

Environmental Assesment (EA) for the Hanford, Washington site.

consider your comments in its continuing review of the Hanford Site.

The NRC will

At your

request we are providing the NRC staff's comments on the Hanford EA which were

N transmitted to DOE on March 20, 1985.
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
Hubert J. Miller
H. J. Miller, Chief
Repository Projects Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards
Enclosure: ( / e PDQ)
Hanford EA Comments
~ Wi Racord File WM Pricct /@
AOLST . Dockeito. . .
P.Jd , —— e
. LPJR_‘~,_
Distribution:
(Return to WM, 623-55) 73
8505170494 850418 |
PDR WASTE PDR s
OFC :WMRP:rs WM
NAME :KParrff#* :JLi

DATE :04//{/85 04/&(




